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Dear Parents/Carers,        30th November 2022 

 

On Tuesday 13th December 2022, the Junior School would like to invite parents to attend a performance 

of our Key Stage Two Carol Concert. There will be two separate showings, one at 2:00pm and another at 

6:00pm. Pre-school aged children are very welcome at the 2:00pm performance, but we ask that pre-school 

aged children do not attend the 6:00pm performance. 

 

This evening performance at 6:00pm is to provide a more convenient opportunity for working parents to 

be part of the audience. This means there is an expectation that all pupils in each class return in full uniform 

to take part in the proceedings ensuring there are sufficient numbers in each class to perform the songs 

strongly and effectively. Without this commitment, the second performance will inevitably be much 

weaker, so we trust that everyone in our Ormesby family will ensure this is avoided.   

 

To ensure the numbers of people in our school hall remains at a safe level vis-à-vis fire regulations, we 

are limiting tickets strictly to two per family with a maximum limit for each performance. Tickets can be 

split between the two performances to ensure pupils have one person watching at each event, if this is 

preferable. Tickets can be booked by completing the Google Form by Friday 9th December 2022, which 

will be sent to you as a link via text message. Bookings will be collated by staff and tickets will be sent 

home to parents via the children. Please note that once the maximum limit is reached for a performance 

the other time will be offered to parents. Please also remember to bring your tickets with you as these will 

be collected upon entry.  

 

We hope you will be able to attend and enjoy being part of another festive event. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Bradley Young 

Headteacher 
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